
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Pope’s November Prayer Intention 
Christians in Asia 
That Christians in Asia, bearing witness to the 

Gospel in word and deed, may promote dialogue, 
peace, and mutual understanding, especially with 

those of other religions. 
 
Premier Estates of Kenesaw is taking donations for the 
Christmas store from November 1 thru December 8.  Your 
donations are greatly appreciated and help to bring joy to 
the residents during the Christmas season. 
 
UNBOUND Retreat at Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat 

House, January 19-21, 2018 with Fr. William Holoubek. 

The weekend retreat is geared towards men and women who 

have already read the book or watched the video series, and 

will provide opportunities for praying the five keys with a 

prayer team. Please register at 

http://goodcounselretreat.com/ 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS TO THE 
PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 

 

 

LEARNING MOMENT 
 

Great Desires, Humility, and Peace 
Another consequence of offended self-love is getting all 
upset.  After a man falls and sees himself on the ground, 
rather than simply recognizing his own weakness and 
importance, and remaining in peace, he concludes, “I shall 
never succeed.  I give up. It is useless.”  That is really 
rebellious discouragement.  The one who is truly childlike 
is not surprised that he stumbles.  He falls and picks 
himself up again without wearying, each time more 
determined to attains his goal.   
                                         “I Believe in Love” by Fr. Jean D’Elbee 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

***Date Change*** 
Confession will be offered  

on the 1st Thursday of December 
rather than the usual 2nd Wed. 

Confessions: Dec. 7 from 4:30 – 5:15 p.m. 
before the Holy Day Vigil Mass for 

the Feast of the Immaculate Conception. 
 

The annual Mass of the Holy Innocents will be celebrated on 

Thursday, December 28th.  All are invited to attend this 

Memorial Mass, especially those families who have suffered 

the loss of a baby through miscarriage, stillbirth, infant 

death or abortion. Reading of names will begin at 6:30 

p.m. with Mass at 7:00 p.m. at John XXIII Diocesan 

Center Chapel, 3700 Sheridan Blvd., Lincoln. If you would 

like your child's name to be remembered & placed on the 

banner for this year, please call the Family Life Office at 

473-0620 before 5:00 p.m. on Dec. 19th. If you placed your 

child's name previously, it will remain on the list. 

 
CCD/CYO NEWS 

 

CCD Classes:  Nov. 15 
2nd & 4th grades meet after school till 5:00 

6th & 7th grades meet from 6:30 to 7:45 p.m. 
 

CYO:  Meets today, November 26 after Mass 
 

PRE-SCHOOL Class: Next class is November 19.   
  
Juniors and Seniors—Come on a TEC Retreat!  Take a 
weekend for yourself as an opportunity to encounter Christ 
with other teens.  The next retreat is Nov. 17—19 In 
McCook, NE.  For more info or to 
register:  www.lincolndiocese.org/retreats/tec 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

November 12, 2017 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 

Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 
 

 
CONFESSIONS: 1st Thurs. of Month: Dec 7, 4:30-5:15 pm 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 
 

 
Sunday (Nov. 19)   11:00 am  Pro Populo 

http://goodcounselretreat.com/
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=Ukq7nhiKMK6NhkFxgnI1-zFEI3yx7Tm8KesQtOwzvTGqygZT9PXUCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.lincolndiocese.org%2fretreats%2ftec
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP:    (10/29/17 & 11/5/17) 
Adult:               $775.00   Weekly Budget:                $772.31 
Plate:                 $32.00   YTD Budget:                $14,673.62 
Children:                $4.94   YTD Actual:                   $9,948.26 
Bldg Maint:          $50.00   YTD Surplus/(Shortfall): (-4,725.36)   
TOTAL:             $861.94 
   

 

 
CSA Rebate for Period 2 received: $200.00   

Thank you for fulfilling your pledges! 
 

 

Thank you for your donations! 
 

 
 
 

If you would like to have a Mass offered for 
yourself or a loved one, please contact the 
office as soon as possible.  The usual stipend in 
the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 however,  

Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering.  
Envelopes are available in the vestibule. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Please welcome Janie Demuth as the new 
secretary for St. Ann’s / Sacred Heart.  She 

began work on Monday, November 6th. 
 
 

Upcoming Retreats at Good Counsel Retreat House, Waverly:  

Fr. Steve Thomlison,  Retreat for Men & Women, 

“Seven Sorrows of Mary”, Nov. 17-19 
 

Bishop Robert Finn, Retreat for Men & Women, 

“Baptize, Teach and Know I Am With You” (Catechists), Dec. 1 -3 
 

Register at www.goodcounselretreat.com. 

 
CEMETERY PLOTS AVAILABLE 

At the quiet country cemetery of 

St. Patrick’s Cemetery, Highland 

Gravesites are $200 each.  

Go North on Prosser Ave to 94th; Go east 5 ¼ miles  

or go North on Alda Rd to 94th; east 1 ¼ miles. 

Cemetery is on North side of road. 

For more information or to purchase,  

Call St. Ann’s Catholic Church, Doniphan 

Mon.-Thurs., 8:30 – 11:30 a.m.   402-845-2707 
 
 

Temporary 
BULLETIN DEADLINES 

Bulletin announcements are now due 
on Tuesdays by 8:00 a.m. 

All announcements must be in writing.  Please 
drop off at the parish office/e-mail them to 

stanns@cdolinc.net. 

 
We need a Church capable of bringing warmth and of 

stirring hearts.                                          - Pope Francis 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Make a difference in the lives of others.  Do you 
enjoy visiting, keeping someone company or lending 

a listening ear?  Can you give a few hours a 
month?  Consider becoming a Hospice Volunteer.  

Aseracare Hospice is in need of hospice volunteers 
to provide support and companionship to hospice 
patients and their families in your area or an area 

near you.  Anyone 18 years and older is encouraged 
to attend an informational meeting at 6pm on 

Thursday, November 16th at the Aseracare office 
which is 912 Concord Ave, Grand Island.  To ask 

more about information or to sign up for the 
meeting, please call Keely Zavala at the Aseracare 

office at 308-384-1080 and press 2 or email at 
keely.zavala@aseracare.com. 

 
 
 

Sacred Heart Annual Report 2017:  Copies are 
on the back table for those interested. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

masstimes.org  

 Include Mass in your vacation plans wherever you are.  

Go to masstimes.org  

or MassTimes on Facebook or Twitter. 

 

 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 
 
Christmas decorating will be following mass on  
Dec. 3rd. 
Also, mark your calendars for Christmas supper 
following the evening mass on December 10. 

Ministry Assignments 
November 12 

Reader Matt / Mikayla Hurt 

Servers Jacob Weiler / Dalton Smith 

Offertory Bradley and Amy Parker Family 

Ministry Assignments 
November 19 

Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers Will Gallagher / Bodie Belz 

Offertory Derrick and Stacey Parr Family 

 

PARISH CODE FOR www.formed.org 

C3PQDN   
 

https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=xodMRs_RImXtaW_hk2yv7PfcPnBnvZxne_bpHQiPr_zGEHq--NTUCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.goodcounselretreat.com
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?REF=34ymUusoo-QekTlFXooyw0KLa1eBzI6dJSAyChY-3RHVsaEqrCHTCAFodHRwOi8vd3d3LmZvcm1lZC5vcmc.

